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Wildfires burning throughout Alberta continue to have significant effects. A
number of resources are available to help keep Alberta’s workers healthy and
safe.

Alberta OHS has several resources on occupational health and safety
considerations related to wildfires, including a bulletin on wildfire smoke that
explains how this workplace hazard can be controlled. To access all of these
wildfire resources, visit ohs-pubstore.labour.alberta.ca/wildfire.

Visit the Alberta Wildfire website to get information about current fire
restrictions and fire bans, as well as learn more about wildfire prevention and
operations. The website also includes a link to Alberta's Wildfire Status
Dashboard, which provides a map of the current locations of wildfires in
Alberta, including information on which fires are out of control.

For the latest information on road closures, visit 511 Alberta. Additionally, a
forecast map showing where the smoke from wildfires is headed is available at
firesmoke.ca/forecasts/current.

Alberta OHS website Alberta OHS legislation
Fatality investigation reports OHS approved training
Contact OHS

1-866-415-8690 (toll-free)
780-415-8690 (Edmonton area)

TTY: 1-800-232-7215 (toll-free)
TTY: 780-427-9999 (Edmonton area)
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This material is solely for the user’s information and convenience and, while thought to be accurate and functional, it is
provided without warranty of any kind. Neither the Crown, nor its agents, employees, or contractors, will be liable to you for
any damages, direct or indirect, arising out of your use of the information contained in this material. If in doubt with respect to
any information contained within this material, or for confirmation of legal requirements, please refer to the current edition of
the Occupational Health and Safety Act, Regulation, and Code or other applicable legislation. Further, if there is any
inconsistency or conflict between any of the information contained in this material and the applicable legislative requirement,
the legislative requirement shall prevail. This material is current to May 2023. The law is constantly changing with new
legislation, amendments to existing legislation, and decisions from the courts. It is important that you keep yourself informed
of the current law. This material, including copyright and marks under the Trademarks Act (Canada), is owned by the
Government of Alberta and protected by law. This publication is issued under the Open Government Licence — Alberta. For
details on the terms of this licence and commercial or non-commercial use of any materials in this publication, visit
open.alberta.ca/licence. Note that the terms of this licence do not apply to any licensed third-party materials that may be
included in this publication.
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